## **Grove Road Primary School**



17 July 2014

Tel: 01442 822056

Fax: 01442 382615

admin@groveroad.herts.sch.uk

Dear Parent Helpers/Volunteers

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your hard work this year. As a school we really value your input and appreciate the time that you take out of your day to ensure the children have as many focused learning opportunities as they can.

We would, of course, be more than happy for you to help out next year. Any time that you are able to offer us is gratefully received.

If you do decide to offer your help next academic year, we ask that you register your interest by completing a 'Volunteer Registration' form, which can be collected from the school office.

At Grove Road we believe that being able to give children first hand experiences is important for the children to learn and interact with their learning. In order for trips to take place, we need to ensure that the adult to children ratio ensures the children's safety. We therefore rely upon parents being able to accompany the children when out and about on class trips. If there are any parents who are willing to accompany classes, even though their own children are not in that class, we would love to hear from you so that we can create a register of possible helpers, who we can call upon. Please could you register your interest at the school office if you feel you would be able to help us with this.

It has been a very busy and eventful year at Grove Road. The school has achieved so much. You have been very much a part of that journey through your help and support and we look forward to working with all next year.

Yours sincerely,

Yours sincerely

Sharon Sanderson